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Ed Weber 

Rite of Christian Initation 
5315 Tieton Dr. Yakima, WA 98908  

509-966-0830 
kathy.keebaugh@holyfamilyyakima.org 

PARISH 

OFFICE HOURS  

Mon., Wed., Thurs., Fri.  
9:00am-Noon 1:00pm-5:00 pm 

Tuesday 10:00am-Noon1:00pm-5:00pm 

The Great River of Faith  
In the RCIA program, we are privileged to witness the mysterious process of conversion in the lives of 
those called to full communion with the Catholic Church, and it’s an awesome sight: folks from different 
backgrounds and cultural settings who are at different stages of faith development, turn and are drawn 
into the great river of the faithful which flows down through the centuries. No one can completely 
comprehend this mysterious process of conversion and yet the “draw,” being the Holy Spirit, is real and 
the results are visible. In this, conversion is like the Sacraments: a visible sign of an invisible grace or 
reality and, in fact, the Church is the universal sacrament of salvation, “the sign and the instrument of the 
communion of God and men.” How is the Church the instrument of the communion of God and men? By 
Her liturgy and prayers, through the Deposit of Faith which includes Sacred Scripture and Sacred 
Tradition and by the Sacraments, through which Divine Life is dispensed to us. 

During the next two months in RCIA, we are learning about the Sacraments, the very heart of our 
Catholic faith. My mind and prayers are on how to convey to learners the reality of the Sacraments. We 
ask for your prayers for us, also. Will they see that, as created beings, we are pale shadows compared 
with our Creator? That His life in us through the Sacraments makes us more substantial and alive and 
connects us with the real reality of God? That the Sacraments are channels through which we access 
Grace and the Divine Life lost in the Fall and restored by baptism? That with audacious generosity He 
allows us frequent access to this Grace in the Eucharist and Reconciliation? That the Sacraments, 
especially the Holy Eucharist, place the very life of Christ within us? That as He is really and 
substantially present in the Eucharist, we are to be His presence in this world: to feed, to heal, to bring 
comfort, to bring the Good News, and fitted for the more real life in the world to come? That the 
ordained priesthood guarantees that it really is Christ who acts in the sacraments through the Holy Spirit 
for the Church? That the fruit of sacramental life is both personal and ecclesial: Christ’s life in each of us 
joins us to one another forming His body, the Church?  

By Liturgy, Word, and Sacrament, the great river of the faithful flows, and in that movement we all 
experience conversion by our contact with Divine Life and incorporation into the river of life, the 
Church. We do not remain where we entered. With each Mass, we are further transformed, converted, 
renewed so that by penance and renewal the Church flows down through the ages, enriching, 
transforming and bringing life. Please pray for enlightenment for our Catechumens and Candidates on 
their journey to the river, for we who are serving as guides and for each of our own continued 
conversions in the flow of the great river of the faithful.  

 

Kathy 

RCIA Coordinator 



 
 

6:00PM to 
8:00PM 

JOIN US FOR A FAMILY FRIENDLY NIGHT!  
ALL YOU CAN EAT CRAB AND PASTA 

TICKETS:  
ADULTS: $45 PER PERSON 

SENIOR CITIZENS (60&UP): $40 

PASTA ONLY & CHILDREN 5 TO 12 
YEARS: $20 

CHILDREN 4 AND UNDER: FREE 

 

5315 Tieton Drive 

Yakima, WA 9898 

509-966-0788 |509-966-0830 
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SATURDAY 

5:00 PM (Vigil Mass) 
SUNDAY  
7:00 AM 

9:00 AM                             
11:00 AM (Bilingual)  
6:30 PM (Youth) 

WEEKEND 

SCHEDULE  

Latin Mass 1:30 PM  
(2nd Sunday of the Month) 

Vietnamese Mass 1:00 PM 

(1st & 3rd Sundays of the Month) 

Mon.– Wed 7:00 AM  & 12:15 PM  
Thurs. 8:15 AM & 12:15PM 

Fri. 7:00 AM & 12:15 PM 

Sat. 8:15 AM 

RECONCILIATION  

Saturday 3:30-4:30 PM 
Other times by Appointment 

HOLY DAYS OF OBLIGATION MASSES 

  VIGIL 5:30PM 

  HOLY DAY 7:00 AM, 12:15PM & 7:00PM 

 

SECOND READING  
Hebrews 2:14-18 

Jesus became like us in order to save us. 

GOSPEL READING  
Luke 2:22-40 

Simeon recognizes the infant Jesus as 
the promised Messiah.  

WHO IS THE KING OF GLORY? IT IS THE LORD! 
FIRST READING  

Malachi 3:1-4 

The lord you seek will come to the 
temple.  

Today we celebrate the Feast of the Presentation of the Lord. 
Discuss with your family the persons of Simeon and Anna as they 
meet Jesus. (Luke 2: 25–40) 

Because Simeon and Anna lived lives of prayer and fasting in the 
Temple, they were filled with the Spirit of God. That is why they 
were able to identify Jesus as the Savior even though Jesus was 
only a baby. To these two holy people, He was recognizable as the 
Redeemer who had been promised. Simeon described Jesus as “a 
light for revelation to the Gentiles, and glory for your people 
Israel.” 

We too are called to recognize Jesus as Lord. Together as a family, 
discuss ways to recognize Jesus as Lord by praying and attending 
Mass, fasting, and serving others. As a family, decide on one 
specific sacrifice you can make in order to alleviate the suffering or 
need of someone you know. 

Date Income Budgeted  Net 

1/5/2020 14,881.50 17,250.00 -2,368.50 

1/13/2020 14,647.00 13,500.00 1,147.00 

Latin 576 167 409.00 

1/19/2020 18,701.00 17,500.00 1,201.00 

1/26/2020 11,026.50 13,000.00 -1,973.50 

Vietnamese 106 0 106.00 

Total  59,938.00 61,417.00 -1,479.00 

Account Net 

General Checking 34,987.58 

Parish Savings 10,040.78 

Total 45,028.36 

Cash  Reserve Program  

Reserve  $1,511.00 

Other Collections 

Solemnity of Mary $3,777.00 

Santo Niño Mass $526.22 

Camp Hope $1,480.00 

CTCS School Week $4,517.00 

Living a  

if  

It is all about your heart... 
Everything we have is a gift from God  

that we are to use to help others. 

https://www.loyolapress.com/  
FAMILY CONNECTION 

February 9, 2020 
Readings for Next Weekend 

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

1 st Reading: Isaiah 58:7-10 

Psalm 112:4-9  

2nd Reading: 1 de Corinthians 2:1-5 

Gospel: Matthew 5:13-16 

MASS SCHEDULE  

WEEKDAY 

MASSES 

THE PRESENTATION OF THE LORD | FEBRUARY 2, 2020 

IF INTERESTED, PLEASE CALL 

THE PARISH OFFICE AT 966-0830 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO OFFER YOUR 
TIME TO SERVE DURING MASS? 

ALTAR SERVERS NEEDED! 

https://www.loyolapress.com/
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WELCOME TO HOLY FAMILY CHURCH 
If you are looking for a church home, or if this is your first time at our parish, we invite you to become a member of 
Holy  Family. Be sure to pick up a registration card at the Welcoming Desk or call the Parish Office at 966-0830 and 

we will be glad to assist you.  

HOLY GROUNDS 

after Mass  
Fellowship coffee and 

donuts every weekend. 
Coffee hours follow the 7:00, 

9:00, & 11:00 am Masses. 

Do you or someone you know have questions 
about the Catholic Faith? ...the Sacraments, 
the Mass, Mary, the Rosary, the Trinity, the 

Creed, Saints, Angels, or Purgatory? 

Catholic 101 meets the 2nd & 4th Sundays of 
the month. Come to the  Fr. Murtagh 

Gathering Hall after 9am Mass (between 10:15 
and 10:50) and grab a doughnut & coffee. 

There will be a designated table for you to sit 
at and then...ask away! If you can’t make it to 
the Gathering Hall, write your question down 

and place it in the  

in the foyer. 

Thursday mornings  

FACILITATED BY REE KEARNS 

For more information e-mail 
ree.kearns@outlook.com  

ANNUAL  
CATHOLIC APPEAL 

Listen to the 
Liturgy Guys  

Podcast online  
 liturgyguys.com  

or on Holy  
Family’s webpage.  

HF has set up a separate 
bank account where 

people may donate to 'Holy 
Family-Camp Hope'. These 

funds will be administered by HF 
parishioners and will be used to 

purchase needed items for the Camp. 
Pre-addressed envelopes for 

donations are on the information 
desk in the foyer lobby of HF. For 

further information, please contact the 
HF office at 966-0830 or: Tyler 

Shepherd 424-0669, Linda Iasella 966-

8644, or Jim Perko 388-8481,   
     Steve Sybouts 949-6945. 

HOLY FAMILY CAMP 
HOPE MINISTRY  

A REPLICA OF  
THE SHROUD OF TURIN  

IS COMING TO HOLY FAMILY! 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR A  
TALK ABOUT  

THE SHROUD ON 

FEBRUARY 9, 2020, 
AT 3:00PM 
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Thank you for your pledges.          
We have received 241 so far totaling 

$122,91980  
If you were not present or prepared to 
make a pledge previously, we urge 
you to do so today. Your gift is 
essential to sustaining the many 
ministries of the Diocese of Yakima.   
If you would 

prefer to donate  
online, please visit 
yakimadiocese.org. 

OUR PARISH 
GOAL FOR 2020 
IS $128,150.00 

 & 100%  
Participation. 

PL
ED

G
ED
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96% 17% 

Looking for college scholarships? 

The Central Washington Catholic Foundation 
offers three scholarships for college students. 
Deadline for submissions is April 1st. Apply 
Online at www.cwcatholicfoundation.org  

FUN! FUN! FUN!  

 Come join the fun and play 
BINGO! Young Ladies 

Institute #96 is hosting a fun 
afternoon of BINGO on 

Sunday, February 9th, at 
2PM, at the KC Hall at 5502 

West Chestnut Ave. The cost 
is only $1 per card with 

prizes, drinks and snacks 
provided! All proceeds go 

towards mental health and 
suicide prevention.  

http://www.cwcatholicfoundation.org
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Do not continue to live in the 
shame, fear, or numbness - call 
our toll-free national hotlines: 

877 HOPE 4 ME (877-467-3463)  
National Hotline for Abortion  
Recovery: 866-482-LIFE (5433)  

Using the outdoors and the sacra-
ments for the formation of fathers 

and their sons age 6 to 18. 

1st Monday of the month  

7-8pm @ CTCS in Room #3 

 Contact John Lynch for info at 
509-833-9572 

johnandlynn_@msn.com 
facebook.com/TSGTroop1969  

Excellence in  Education 

CATHOLIC SCHOOL  

Christ the Teacher 

Retrouvaille is for 
any couple who would 
like to rediscover their 

marriage and improve communication.  Visit 
www.Retrouvaille.org for powerful testimonials.  For 

confidential information or to register for the February 14-16, 
2020  Spokane weekend, call (509) 520-4118 or (800) 470-2230 

or visit the website at www.Retrouvaille.org. 

Donations May Be Tax Deductible 

 

Angel Donor 
SUPPORT A   
STUDENT’S  
CATHOLIC  

EDUCATION 

Become an Angel Donor 
 Call the CTCS School Office: 575-5604 

ctcsyakima.org | 575-5604 
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OLD BLESSED PALMS  
Bring your old blessed palms and place 

them in baskets provided at the foyers of 
the church. The palms will be burned in a 

special ceremony after the 11AM Mass 
on Sunday, February 23, and used for the 

signing of ashes on Ash Wednesday.  

http://www.retrouvaille.org/
http://www.retrouvaille.org/
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Baptisms 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED to help with 

hospitality and small group classes.   
If you are interested in helping parents and  
godparents learn more  
about the Sacrament of  
Baptism, please  
call the Parish Office. 

February 11 and March 24 

Please call the parish office to register.  

THE DIOCESE OF YAKIMA 

MAGNIFICAT 

AT ST. PAUL CATHEDRAL  
TO REGISTER, PLEASE CONTACT VALERIA FLORES AT 

VALERIA.FLORES@YAKIMADIOCESE.ORG 

NEXT SESSIONS: FEBRUARY 18 & 19 

CALL THE PARISH OFFICE TO REGISTER 

Children’s Ministries:  
PRESCHOOL-GRADE 5 

Both Simeon and Anna were holy persons whose lives 
were focused on the coming of the Savior. Even though 
Jesus was only a newborn, they recognized him because 
they were filled with the Holy Spirit. We are also called 
to recognize Jesus. We will find him in others. 
Sometimes they simply need a kind word or 
acknowledgment; often they may need food or clothing. 

Family Reflection 

Let us pray that, like Simeon and Anna, we too will be 
filled with the Holy Spirit so that we can recognize the 
goodness and holiness in all the people we meet and have 
the courage to help where needed. Come, Holy Spirit, fill 
our hearts with compassion and kindle in us the fire of 
your love. Amen. 

Infant Baptisms are celebrated on the 1st, 3rd & 5th 
weekends during Mass; and on the 2nd & 4th Sunday in 

the chapel at 10:15am, depending on clergy availability. 
Parents and Godparents requesting baptism for their child 

are expected to attend two preparation sessions prior to 
baptism.   

SEMINARIANS! 
Bishop Tyson has encouraged us to pray for 
vocations to the priesthood and religious life. 

Jacob Sevigny is studying in Mundelein 
Seminary. Please keep him and those who 
are considering vocations in your prayers. 
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QUINCEAÑERA PREP CLASSES 

SATURDAYS: 4:30PM - 5:00PM 

6:00PM - 6:30PM 

SUNDAY: 7:45AM -12:15PM 

 INVENTORY REDUCTION SALE: 10% OFF 
ON ANY PURCHASE THROUGH FEB. 1 -2. 

As we take down Christmas decorations, we want to 
express our sincere gratitude to those who donated to 
family, friends, neighbors, and others in the community. 
Together, we were able to brighten the holiday season 
for 3,266 families across central Washington.  
PREPARES has truly been blessed by the donations of 
clothing, food, strollers, toys, gift cards, and other gifts 
to bless families with in their time of need. We want to 
thank you for your generosity and for walking alongside 
families with children up to the age of 5. 
If you are interested in continuing to help families in 
your parish and community, consider volunteering with 
PREPARES. Call us at (509)946-4645 and find us on 
Facebook - http://www.Facebook.com/PREPARESCW 

Registration is OPEN for our 3rd Annual 
Catholic Youth Camp! 
June 20 – 26, 2020 at Lazy F Camp in Ellensburg, for 
students entering 5th grade - 2020 high school grads.  
Questions? Contact Director Michael Drollman at 
(509) 699-1235. See you at camp! 

ASH WEDNESDAY  
MASSES AT 

 “...to dust you shall return."  

7AM, 12:15PM, 7PM 

February 26 

RESUMES ON  
FEBRUARY 15,2020 

9AM-1PM 

TOPICS: “Dante’s World Today: Hell, Purgatory, Heaven”  
Anchoring Science in our Faith: “Scientific Evidence of a Soul.” 

Fr. Peter Steele/ Fr. Daniel Steele  

http://www.Facebook.com/PREPARESCW
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 Ministries & Groups 

The Yakima Diocese has a sexual abuse hotline for those who wish to report an   
incident regarding a bishop, priest, deacon, diocesan employee, or volunteer. 

Please call (888) 276-4490. 

HELP STOP ABORTION! 
Please join Holy Family’s crusade against 

abortion. 
Tuesdays 9:00 to 11:00 am  

Thursdays 9:00 to 11:00 am  
People committed to ending abortion 
walk with signs in front of Planned 
Parenthood on 11th & Tieton Dr.  

CURSILLO 

The Cursillo Movement seeks 
to remind laity of their unique 
role in the world as Christians 
and empower a Christian life. 

Contact: John McKean, 509-317-2134. 

ADORATION  
Tuesdays 8:00am to 5:45pm  

ending with Benediction. 
Chaplet of Divine Mercy is sung on the 1st 

Tuesday of the month at 4:00 pm.  

is dedicated to creating a more free, 
dignified, and educated world 

through providing access to sustain-
able feminine hygiene solutions and 

health education. Join us on 
Wednesdays from 9:00 to 11:30 at the   
Pastoral Center Lunchroom. For more     

information, call 966-1717 or 966-1841  

DAYS FOR GIRLS 

 is a wonderful ministry in 
our parish that 

congratulates new parents 
and welcomes our new ‘lil’ 

one into our faith 
community. Welcome bags are 

available in the church foyer or the 
parish office filled with goodies and 

helpful information. We are looking for 
new team members to help welcome 
new families into our community.  
Elizabeth Ministry Bereavement 
offers support for women who have 

suffered the loss of a baby to 
miscarriage. In this time of grief and 

questions, please call Christine Levitan 
at 901-4995 to receive helpful 

information and resources, and, if you 
wish, the opportunity to talk with 

someone who has been through this 
difficult experience.  

If you are interested in volunteering 
with one of the Elizabeth Ministry 

teams, please contact the Parish 
Office  at 509-966-0830 for more 

information. 

ELIZABETH MINISTRY 

• Robillard family: In loving 
memory of Bernard (Dusty) 
Robillard, on the anniversary of 
his death, February 7, 2014  

• Sue Sanderson and DiBenedetto 
children: In loving memory of 
Paul F. DiBenedetto on 
anniversary of his death. 

• Jeanette & Ted Cummings & 
girls & family: In loving 
remembrance of Sister Emily 
Gezich on the anniversary of her 
death, February 14, 2018  

FLOWER REMEMBRANCE 

FUNERAL PLANNING  
If you have questions about how to plan 
a vigil and funeral liturgy, contact Dea-

con Jim after 4pm at 945-5432 

NURSERY 

For children Ages 4 and under, the Child-
care Center is available during the Satur-
day 5:00 pm Mass and Sunday 9:00 am & 
11:00 am Masses. We invite all other chil-

dren to attend Mass with their families. 

PRAY & PLAY 

“Exercise & reflection” Join us on 
Monday & Wednesdays from 6:00 to 7:00 

a.m. Call Tom Kelleher for more 
information at 494-3738. All adults (22 

and older) are welcome! 

PRAISERCISE 

Mon and Wed 1:15 pm   
Cardio, Resistance Training, mat work 
and stretching  and a short Bible Study. 

Bring a water bottle and a mat (I will have 
some extra mats), comfortable clothing, 
and sneakers that provide good support.  

Where? 

 Premier Fitness 5110 Tieton Dr. #340 
(Glenwood Square 3rd Floor)  

Questions? Call Jill Carroll 965-0296 

PRAYER HOTLINE 

For any prayer requests, call Barb 
McKinney at 945-0477 or email:  

rbmckinney84@gmail.com 

If you’d like to become a member of 
the prayer hotline, please call Barb. 

PRAYER INTENTIONS 

Sister Janet Strong -Tel: 576-0931;     
email: annunciation@beitmery.org, our 
Diocesan religious Hermit, would like 

us to know that she is very happy to pray 
before the Blessed Sacrament for any 

intentions referred to her. 

SEWING MINISTRY 

Can you sew?  The Sewing Ministry 
makes linens for Mass and vestments for 
our priests.  Perhaps giving one year of 
your life to this ministry could be your 

gift to the church.  We meet every 
Tuesday from 9:30 a.m. to noon in the 

Bride's Room off the church foyer. 

KNITTING & CROCHETING FOR JESUS:  

Caring, Comfort, and Celebration is 
what Knitting & Crocheting for Jesus is 
all about!  We knit and crochet at home 

and also at our Prayer Shawl 
gatherings.  More knitters and those who 

crochet are needed.  If you know 
someone who needs Care or Comfort, or 

has an event to Celebrate, please call 
Arlee Brown at 965-1347, Judy Ann 

Vetsch at 966-4182, or the parish office. 
Come knit or crochet  for Jesus. We 

meet on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday of the 
Month at 9:30 am.  

If you are interested in sharing 
ideas, talking about your children, 

connecting with other Catholic 
Moms, or just hanging out, join our 

group on the 1st and 3rd. Wednesdays of the 
month from  9:45 to 11:45 in the Church 

Classroom.  Childcare is available.  
Questions: Rose Meyer at 966-0788. 

HOLY FAMILY MOMS 

 Aluminum Cans  
Bring them to boxes located 

in the front parking lot. 
PLEASE NO CARDBOARD! 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

For information, contact  
Teresa Guaglianone at  

tguaglianone@gmail.com or  
559-269-4364.  

MEN’S MINISTRY  
MONDAY NIGHT  

The Journey |7:00pm 

IN ROOM 3 OF CTCS CAMPUS 

THURSDAY NIGHT 

 That Man is You! | 7:00pm 

FRIDAY MORNING 

 That Man is You! | 6:00am 

Jeff Schlieman:  
509-833-2515 
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